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I would support this bill IF the provision in Section 4, (3), were struct.  The title is not 

factual, at best, if the registered pharmacist(master's degree at least) can delegate 

the task to a pharmacy tech(two year degree at best).   A patient should be afforded 

the best possible care, by the most highly educated individual possible.  Section 4, 

(3) does NOT allow for this.  If a medical clinic is not in one's area of residence, but a 

pharmacist is located there, then this would be an acceptable option, without Section 

4, (3). 

 

Thank you,  

Mark Pease, RN 

citizen of Oregon  


